
De: pgirshic <pgirshic@indiana.edu> 

Para: Jose Luiz Pereira da Costa <dacostaq@cpovo.net> 

Assunto: Re: ABOUT 'ART, INNOVATION... QUERY FROM BRAZIL 

Data: Segunda-feira, 28 Fevereiro, 2000 22:39 

 

 

 

Dear Senor Pereira da Costa, 

 

     What a delightful surprise to learn that my book has found its 

way to Brazil. I would be very interested to hear any comments that you 

have about Benin history and look forward to your correspondence. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paula Girshick Ben-Amos 

 


